
Dear Cumulus friends,

I am Renke He, Professor at the School of Design, Hunan University,

China, my school is one of the early members of Cumulus in China and

I’ve been an active member of the Cumulus Association since 2006.

Personally, I knew Prof. Lorenzo Imbesi for long time and Hunan

university has been the sister university of Sapienza for nearly 15 years. I

endorse Lorenzo Imbesi as the next Cumulus President for 2025–2028,

because he did a great job in his first term of Cumulus President,

especially, he promoted the closer relationship between Cumulus and

Chinese design communities, he visited China several times himself

during his presidency of cumulus, more and more Chinese design schools

become the members of Cumulus recently, I hope that under his

leadership, Cumulus will have a greater future ahead.

Best regards,

Renke He

Professor of School of Design, Hunan University, China

Email: herenke@hnu.edu.cn
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